
In addition, we will also spend time updating our policy book. The resolutions process is one of
the main purposes of holding a convention. We gather so our membership, the cattle producers
of Idaho, have an opportunity to review our existing policies and to present new ideas and new

direction for ICA to undertake.  Our resolutions determine our priorities for the coming year and
provide staff and leadership with direction on how to address, improve, or fix issues facing

Idaho’s cattle industry. This is where you come in. If there is an issue that you would like ICA to
take a role in, or if you would like to see a change in ICA's policies, this is your chance! 

ICA’s annual convention is coming up and we are looking forward to
meeting up with cattlemen and women from around the state and

hearing about current industry issues.

 The deadline to submit new or amended resolutions for
consideration during ICA's annual convention is Monday, October 3.

Send us your ideas by this date, then come to convention and participate in our resolutions
discussions which will occur during the council sessions on Monday, November 14 and at the
Committee Business Session on Tuesday, November 15. In addition to the new resolutions,

members will also vote on whether to renew or sunset several more resolutions that are up for
review this year. Resolutions can be submitted after the deadline but will require a 2/3 vote to

be brought to the floor for discussion at convention.

Make Your Voice Heard…Take Part in the
ICA Resolutions Process!

If you have a new or amended resolution,
or have any questions about ICA’s current

resolutions, please email 
Karen Williams at karen@idahocattle.org 

by October 3. 
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